
From: Heather Kristensen
To: Nicholson, Amy
Subject: Ludwig Ave development
Date: Thursday, March 30, 2017 6:32:16 PM

Hello,

I live near Ludwig Ave and would like to make one comment regarding the proposed
housing development.  The road is in horrible condition, it will need to be redone if
this much housing is developed.

Thank you,
Heather Kristensen
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